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2 February 2022  

Dear parent/carer  

Re: Year 8 student illness  

I am writing to you to clarify the situation related to two Year 8 students who fell ill at the 

Academy yesterday. The students attended hospital where medical staff enquired, via the 

students’ parent/carers, if they had been in contact with carbon monoxide.  We have 

reviewed activities which took place in the students’ lessons and have monitored the rooms 

the students were in using carbon monoxide detectors. I can reassure you that no evidence 

of carbon monoxide has been found.  No other students were impacted yesterday.  We will 

keep the situation under review and update you if required.   

Kind regards   

  

Mr Ged Rae  

Principal   

 


